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1. On 25th May 2017 ComReg published an Information notice (ComReg 

Document 17/43) announcing that it had begun a review into certain matters 

relating to access to Eircom Limited’s (“eir’s”) rural fibre to the home (“FTTH”) 

network (“the 300K network”).  ComReg now wishes to note that the scope of 

this review has been extended.  

2. The review will now also include a review of non-pricing aspects of wholesale 

products provided using the 300K network and associated facilities, with a view 

to collating requirements for new products, or for changes to existing products, 

that access seekers consider may be required. 

3. ComReg invites market participants who wish to supply any additional relevant 

information to that already provided in the context of Document 17/43 by 10 

July 2017. All correspondence should be clearly marked “Review of access to 

eir’s rural FTTH network” and emailed to: wholesaleinforequest@comreg.ie. In 

parallel, ComReg may gather information directly from relevant market players 

using its information gathering powers. 
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